AU chorus to present Bergren Forum on trip to Peru
10/04/04

The Alfred University Chamber Singers, led by Dr. Luanne Crosby, associate professor of voice, will be speaking at
the Oct. 14 Bergren Forum. Their topic will be "Experiences in Peru," based on their two-week tour of that country in
May 2004.Coffee and tea will be available, but those planning to attend may bring a brown bag lunch. The Bergren

forum, sponsored by the Division of Human Studies, will be meeting at 12:10 on Thursdays during the academic year
in the Nevins Theatre, Powell Campus Center.



